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R E C A P
• Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) 

grants are to improve roadway safety 
by significantly reducing or 
eliminating roadway fatalities and 
serious injuries.

• Two types of grants:
• Planning and Demonstration

• Implementation

• McKenzie County was awarded a 
SS4A Implementation grant on 
January 31st, 2023. 

• The total project cost was 
$3,573,244 with the SS4A Grant 
Funding amount being $2,858,595.



H I S T O R Y

Mar. 
2020

The County started 
working with SRF 
Consulting on a 
Roadway Safety 
Plan in March of 

2020. 

May 
2021

The County Road 
Safety Plan was 
finalized by the 

County and SRF in 
May of 2021.

May 
2022

In May of 2022, the 
County was made 
aware of the SS4A 
grant opportunity.

Sep. 
2022

SRF assisted the 
County with 
updating the 

existing County 
Road Safety Plan 

and applying for the 
SS4A grant in 

September of 2022.

Jan. 
2023

In January of 2023, 
the County was 

informed that it was 
awarded the 

implementation 
grant.



G R A N T  P R O J E C T S

• The projects that made up the 
grant application were:
• 21 lane departure crash reduction 

locations
• 30 head-on crash reduction 

locations
• 30 intersection crash reduction 

locations 
• 1 pedestrian/bicycle crash 

reduction locations

Photo Courtesy of Gayle Cox, Brosz Engineering 



P O S T  A W A R D

• The grant agreement was 
executed in July of 2023.

• The County released an RFP 
for design services in 
September of 2024.
• Ackerman-Estvold was selected 

as the consulting engineer for the 
project.

• Currently working through 
NEPA for the projects.

• Anticipate constructing some 
of the project in 2025.
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